COMMUNITY RELATIONS COMMITTEE

CRC

Meeting Notes

August 18, 2015

The August meeting of the CRC committee was held 8-18-15 at 10:00 a.m. in the annex.

OLD BUSINESS

The Bellavita Health Fair will be held September 12 from 2-4 p.m. in the ballroom. HEB will be furnishing the flu and pneumonia shots for those residents interested. They are also furnishing our refreshments! Memorial Hermann will also have representatives attending to educate us on living wills, etc. Committee members should plan to be there at 1 p.m.

NEW BUSINESS

Rory is continuing her work on checking the realtor listings here in Bellavita, in order to help them understand that we are an active adult community.

Our committee is compiling a list of concerns that residents might have concerning our community. These will be simple "yes" and "no" questions. The questions will simply be an input from our residents. We are planning to have this complete to distribute by January 2016.

Our next meeting will be October 27th in the annex, as the September meeting will be the Health Fair.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez